
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

I am a sodium streetlight collector and recently saw some on Three Sisters Road. I 
would like to know:  

A. When/if these will be replaced 
B. Who the street light contractor is 
C. If this is a public or private road 

This is a private unadopted road and the 
street lighting is not owned or maintained 
by the Council.  

 


